
 

December 9, 2022 

We need you for the Utah PTA History Committee 

  

We are looking for a few good History Enthusiasts to join our History 

Committee and help us collect and organize pieces of our almost 100 

year history. If you are interested or want more information, please fill 

in the interest form and you will be contacted. Thank you! 

  

  Student Arts Showcase   

  

Join National PTA on January 25, 2023 at 5 p.m. MST (7 p.m. 

EST) to continue to celebrate the national winners from the 

2021-2022 I Will Change the World By… Reflections program 

with showcase performances from select student 

artists. RSVP now! 
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https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/MVLq9lT9MlLbSmnogHZI5Q
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/lQTKCPdpG1J9by1epsiSmQ
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9140525973954716164_index


Award Applications Now Open 

  

All Utah PTA award applications are now open. You can 

apply for membership awards, LEAP awards, and Gold Star 

Awards and you can nominate outstanding teachers, 

volunteers, principals, and PTA programs. Learn more 

at www.utahpta.org/awards-information. If you missed the 

Practical PTA class Thursday night about awards, you can 

watch a recording of it at www.utahpta.org/university.  
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  Presidents Report #1   

  

It's not too late to submit the Presidents Report #1!  Utah PTA asks 

local unit presidents to submit a report 3 times a year.  Presidents will 

want to gather total volunteer hours and membership numbers paid 

for up until November 1 to aid in filling out the report.  More 

information can be found at https://www.utahpta.org/reports. 
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  Save the date for these important events!   
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http://www.utahpta.org/awards-information
https://www.utahpta.org/university
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9140525973954716164_index
https://www.utahpta.org/reports
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9140525973954716164_index
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9140525973954716164_index


  Hope for the Holidays TV Special   

  

The annual “Hope for the Holidays” local CBS Christmas 

television special will be airing this Saturday, December 

10th, at 6:00pm on KUTV Channel 2, presented by the 

state-wide program ResilientYOU. Featuring 

heartwarming and festive music segments from 

famous Utah music artists, and inspiring messages of 

hope from celebrity guests and influencers.  Hope for 

the Holidays is a spectacular musical television event 

that celebrates resilience and promotes hope for a 

better and brighter tomorrow. Be sure to tune in to this 

treasured gift of comfort and joy. 
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  Give your input on Financial Literacy Standards   

  

 

The Utah State School Board is seeking your input on the general financial literacy (GFL) standards. 

Standards are revised every so often to ensure relevance. Keep in mind that this revision is for 11th 

and 12th graders – by then financial literacy has been built through prior grades through the core 

standards. Please read the revised standards first. Then fill out the form to give your public 

comment. Please allocate about 30 minutes to review and provide meaningful feedback. The 

deadline is Sunday January 1st, 2023. Click here for the website Finance in the Classroom for great 

information. 

  

 

 

Follow Utah PTA 

         

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/mXRim1o8Q4JOs06ioaNprQ
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_9140525973954716164_index
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/Q7hliQ6Lh5O6BbTM82kRMQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/HKfx1u0xq8M8cOB1QUMh3g
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/j6zi0TOENJ5PEbGcSERepw
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/KsaOLc_LC8cwsIE1SJHxDA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/H4ekUPN5rRiXoA_qDCOefQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/OeDBt4OlCzZf_Zz7jqAiWg
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/AD3dBztlr1VgMmGdipmclQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/aLBH3ITu46DD2SnyZ6a8fw

